FRIDAY LUNCH CLUB

Soup and a roll — Raffle — Tea, cakes and biscuits
New faces always welcomed.

TfW Conwy & Lledr Valley Trains
Replacement Bus Service

Due to further damage caused
by recent storms Ciara & Dennis
to the rail track in the our valleys,
there is again no rail service
operating  between  Blaenau
Ffestiniog and Llandudno.
Transport for Wales (TfW) has
arranged a replacement bus
service that will run between
Blaenau Ffestiniog & Llandudno.

The buses will run at the same times as the rail service.
In Dolwyddelan, the bus will stop outside of Y Gwydyr public house

(not at the rail station).

For more up to date information please check with Transport for

Wales:
Phone: 0333 3211 202

They are open from 8.00 — 20.00 Monday to Saturday

11.00 — 20.00 on Sundays




